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STANDARO rchM rc. g ir 56310982

cI,-0982

or-09825

DATE: 1 June 19610

Ofi,ce Mernnrand,llrru . uNrrED srArES G.,ERNMENT

rROM :

suBJEcr: Adnrinlstration of the Satpan DJ*strlct

ftec].: (f ) froposed. ltr' to 1,Ir. Lausl, Department of t,he Interior'

1. As previously reported, I have discussecl this suirject wlth },ts. Lausi several
tlmes di:ring the pest month, particrrlarly since Interior representatives have
indicated th"tt they are not geared to handle the achnirrj.stration of Saipan r::ader
existi:rg conditj.ons. These have been informaj- discussion$ hovever' arrd nor+ that
ihe proposed tru:rover mentinned in l,k. Lalr.sl ts letter to you af ?7 January
appears to have been inde"finitely tah1ed., ue shoi,r-1d be informed offici-a13..v.

2. &rcloswe (f ), prepi*"ecl for yo';r sign*ture, asks for Interior ts cormpnts
regarding the proposed t,rrrrover. This l-etter 1s lntended t,o get a rep-1"y fron
1"1r. Lausi, rather than on *" ;3ecretary 1evel.

Very respectfi.r"lly,
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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
OFFICE OF THE SHIEF OF NAVAL OPERATIONS

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

1"{y dear },h. Lausi:

Reference is marle to the Secretary of the Intertorts
letter of 5 January 1960 to the Secretary of the Narry
and your letter of 27 Januat1r 1960 to the }irector of
the Adrn:inistration Divfuion, Offiee of the Chlef of
Naval Operations in regard to subject of transferr5ng
a&ninfutrative responsibility for the Saipan Distriet.

Discussions to date have clarj-fied cerbain aspects
of this proposal. However, in order that a cl-eerer
understandfug might be had for futur,e planningl ue would
appreciate your cormnent as to fi:rbher steps that m5ght
be taken in regard to the referenced. correspondenceo

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Anthony T. Lausi
DS.rector, 0ffice of Territori.es
Department of the Interior
Washingtorl 25t Do C.
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